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Dustin Bell

From: Riaz Ballim <everglowtrading@iafrica.com>
Sent: Monday, 04 June 2018 8:41 PM
To: 'Suzelle Naik'; mngoma-madibej@dws.gov.za; sanele@duct.org.za; 

nxumalon@umdm.gov.za; 'Gerald Naicker'; 'Gideon Duma'; 'Reka Kallicharan'
Cc: 'Dustin Bell'; 'Chevy Smith '; 'Iain Jourdan'; manilalinderjit@yahoo.com; 

r.ballim@telkomsa.net
Subject: RE: DC22/0012/2018 : Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local 

Municipality - OBJECTION

OBJECTION 
Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local Municipality 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Sasol Raisethorpe has been in existence and trading from its current position for the past 
16 years.  
 
We have developed and grown the business over this period. In addition to the Petrol 
Station a fast food chicken outlet (Mochachos) has been added, as well as a community 
playground where access is free. This provides a clean, safe and positive social environment 
for all right at the entrance to the Northern suburbs.  
 
This establishment currently provides employment to more than 100 employees. 
 
We welcome the Bombay Road extension, however we Object to the Plan Proposal 
(Contract No.SCM 66(R) of 14/15) as there are issues that will lead to the “death” of this 
business ie. vehicular access to the site. 
 
We also like to place on record that this road extension impacts us the most as we are at 
the intersection and the viability of our business is dependent on ease of traffic flow in and 
out of the site. 
 

 When driving on Chota Motala Road from the suburbs to the city, vehicles are totally 
restricted from driving into the site.  

 Vehicles driving on Chota Motala Road from the city to the suburbs will have no 
access to the site. 

 No access from the major arterial Road i.e. Chota Motala Road. This has been our 
only entrance for the past 16 years and our target market comes from this direction. 

We respectfully urge you to please consult with us on suggesting a way forward to alleviate 
the issue as we have positive insight that will make this proposal work.  
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The current proposal will lead to the death knell of the business and the loss of at least a 
100 jobs. 
 
Looking forward to your favourable response. 
 
Kind regards, 
Riaz 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Suzelle Naik [mailto:suzelle@enviropro.co.za]  
Sent: 04 June 2018 02:06 PM 
To: mngoma-madibej@dws.gov.za; sanele@duct.org.za; nxumalon@umdm.gov.za; Gerald Naicker; Gideon Duma; 
'Reka Kallicharan'; everglowtrading@iafrica.com; ayub@moosasdiscount.co.za; elangeni@702mail.co.za 
Cc: Dustin Bell; Chevy Smith ; 'Iain Jourdan' 
Subject: DC22/0012/2018 : Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local Municipality 
 
Dear All 
 
This serves as a reminder that the comment period for the above project ends on the 7th June 2018. Please ensure 
your comment is received before this date. If you do not wish to comment, please let us know in writing.     
 
Kind Regards 
 
   

SUZELLE NAIK 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT 

& PROJECT ADMINISTRATOR 
 

C: 083 443 1101 

T: 031 765 2942 

F: 086 549 0342 

E: suzelle@enviropro.co.za 

 

www.enviropro.co.za 
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